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	House GOP Releases Their Fiscal Year 2013 Budget

Earlier today, the Chairman of the House Budget Committee, Paul Ryan (R-WI), released the outline of his budget plan for Fiscal Year 2013, which his committee will consider tomorrow. The budget resolution proposes lowering the Federal Government’s transportation budget from an FY 2012 total of $88.6 billion down to $57.1 billion in Fiscal Year 2013, a reduction of $31.5 billion, or approximately 36 percent. However, a provision in the budget resolution would permit this sharp spending cut to be avoided. That provision reads, "In the House, the chair of the Committee on the Budget may revise the allocations, aggregates, and other appropriate levels in this resolution for any bill or joint resolution, or amendment thereto or conference report thereon, if such measure maintains the solvency of the Highway Trust Fund, but only if such measure would not increase the deficit over the period of fiscal years 2013 through 2022." This provision means that the Ways and Means Committee, as well as other House committees, can work with the House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure to pursue alternative methods to pay for the highway bill. Please click here to view the summary of the budget plan.
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